

Concerned Citizens of King Township www.cckt.ca

February 25, 2021

Re: Agenda Item F4: Request for the Proposed GTA West Project under the Impact Assessment Act

To: Chair Emmerson and Members of York Region Council,

Please request or support request for Federal Impact Assessment for GTA West Corridor.

So many things have changed in the world, and they are not done changing. What might have seemed good planning 5 years ago can no longer be considered relevant. Spending a large sum of money (>\$6 billion) while irreparably damaging the environment is neither good policy nor good planning.

Sherry Draisey, Concerned Citizens of King Township